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Greenpeace Nordic and Others v. Norway

Dear Madam,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 1 July 2024 submitted jointly with the respondent 
Government to request an extension until 15 August 2024 of the time allowed for the parties to submit 
their further observations on the admissibility and merits of the above application.

I would inform you in reply that, having regard to the reason advanced, it has been decided to 
grant an extension of the time-limit in respect of both parties. The new time-limit is accordingly 
16 August 2024. Please note that no further extension will be granted.

Yours faithfully,

H. Bakırcı
Section Registrar


